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As someone that authored a statement in the 1998 Voters Manual backing the 

change to vote by mail, I vehemently oppose any change to require in person voting 

in the state of Oregon.  This bill as well as the president’s executive order are 

wrongheaded attempts to restrict voting.  I also believe the executive order is totally 

unconstitutional and will be overturned. 

 

Please prevent this bill from reaching the floor! 


